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Notification of Finalist Selection 

Engineering Design Services 
PI 0019857 

McDaniel Street fm Monroe City Limits to Childers Park 
RFQ-08152023MSS 

April 17, 2024 
 

Phase I evaluations for the GDOT PI 0019857 McDaniel Street fm Monroe City Limits to Childers 
Park Request for Qualifications (RFQ) submittals due on February 29, 2024 have been completed 
by the City of Monroe. The City of Monroe has chosen the following three (3) finalists, in no order, 
to provide further submission: 

• Keck & Wood, Inc. 

• Stantec Consulting Services, Inc. 

• Thomas & Hutton Engineering Co. 

Phase II of the process will include the further technical approach to the proposed projects as 
outlined in the original Request of Qualification document, in sections VII. Instructions for 
Preparing Technical Approach and Past Performance Response – Phase II Response and IX. 
Instructions for Submittal for Phase II – Technical Approach and Past Performance Response.  

The Phase II timeline will now allow for no less than fourteen (14) days for submission. The 
deadline for the submission of written (only in writing) questions from finalists will be April 29, 
2024 at 5:00pm (EST). Those questions are to be submitted to Jeremiah Still at 
jstill@monroega.gov. 

Submission of the Phase II – Technical Approach and Past Performance Response is to be no later 
than May 8, 2024 at 2:00pm (EST). Please follow all guidelines as documented in the original RFQ 
document. 

Thanks, 
 
 
 
Jeremiah Still 
Streets & Transportation Director 
City of Monroe 
(770) 267-6933 
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